
 

The Classified Senate Board would like to welcome you to the new year. We hope you had a 
restful and safe holiday break with your loved ones. Although our spring semester has started a 
bit different due to the new variant, we hope that you are all staying healthy, safe and are all 
ready for the new year. 
With the new year on its way, we would like to welcome our new classified employees: 
 Susana Willeford—Office Assistant (Bil) 
 Christopher Connolly—Instructional Lab Technician 
 Elizabeth Vasquez—Career & Transfer Specialist (Bil) 
 Christina Hanna—Student Success & Support Specialist II 
 Carmen Torres—Office Assistant (Bil) 
 Mayra Ayala—Child Development Assistant 
 Rachel Kromka—Child Development Assistant 
 Diana Villarruel—Child Development Assistant 
 Eloisa Limon—Office Assistant (Bil) 

 

We would also like to congratulate Michelle Castelo on her new role as the Executive Assistant to the Chancellor. She has served as the Senior Administrative 
Assistant to Oscar Cobian, the VP of Student Development for the past 6 years. Berenice Rodriguez, the Administrative Assistant for the Public Safety    
Department has been named as the new Senior Administrative Assistant for Student Development. They will both transition to their new role on February 1st. 
Join us in congratulating both on their promotions. We wish them the best of luck in these roles.   



 

Valentine’s day is soon approaching and we would like to 
remind you that our See’s Candy Storefront is open. You 
can click the link below, make your purchase and have 
your items delivered directly to your home or the home of 
your loved ones. Please remember that any proceeds from 
our See’s Candy Fundraiser go towards our Classified 
Senate for scholarships or Classified Senate events.  

See’s Candy Storefront 

To continue with our celebration, join us in wishing Edlin Marquez who celebrates 3 
years working at OC and Laurie-Nelson-Nusser who celebrates 13 years with us, a 
Happy Workaversary. Thank you both for all you do for our college. 

 

 

Our first Classy Classified Shout Out goes to Berenice Rodriguez, the Public Safety 
Administrative Assistant. She received a shout out from a fellow classified employee 
for creating the newsletter, being involved in different committees and her assistance in 
the Fire Technology and Fire Academy during a transition period.  

The celebrations continue as we welcome Tyler 
Haven’s daughter to this world. Ember Laura 
Haven was born at 2:58PM on January 21, 
2022. She weighed 7lbs 14oz and measured 
20.5in. Mom and baby are doing great and we 
would like to congratulate Tyler and his wife on 
their beautiful baby girl.  

https://www.yumraising.com/secure/oxnardc_oxnard_college_classified_senate6/candy?h=Ama_Bur9060&c=fb8882


If you have any events going on in your department, want to give anyone a shout out, or would like to include your birthday, work anni-
versary, or degree in our newsletter, please follow the link to our website or directly to our form. We want to make sure the campus is up
-to-date on Classified Events and celebrate our staff as much as we can. The links can be found here: Newsletter Page Newsletter Form 
From all of us on the Classified Senate Board, we would like to once again welcome you to 2022. We hope this year brings amazing 
things your way and we can all continue to work together to strengthen our classified voice. 

Amparo Medina, President Berenice Rodriguez, 1st Vice President  Amanda Burwick, 2nd Vice President 
Fidelia Flores, Treasurer  Dalia Guerrero, Secretary 

 
 

https://www.oxnardcollege.edu/faculty-staff/classified-senate/classified-senate-newsletter
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAby_nAD_hrpFAsdoWDUiZZhxUQVc0NzhPS1k4MlJUMktHOFZWQUNaTlJESiQlQCN0PWcu//ad.vcccd.edu/fs/ocdocs/Documents/brodriguez/Documents/Berenice

